
 

 

Tata Communications Limited 
Regd. Office: VSB Mahatma Gandhi Road Fort Mumbai – 400 001 

Tel: 91 22 6659 1968  email: zubin.patel@tatacommunications.com 
CIN: L64200MH1986PLC039266 website: www.tatacommunications.com 

 
  

 

HQ/CS/CL.24B/17358 
August 10, 2022 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Mumbai – 400 051  
SYMBOL: TATACOMM 

BSE Limited  
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001  
Scrip Code: 500483 

 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

Sub:  Clarification on news item appearing in “Media/Publication” 
Ref: NSE/CM/Surveillance/12165 letter dated August 10, 2022 
 BSE email dated August 10, 2022 

   
With reference to the communications received from the Stock Exchanges on the news item 
appearing on “www.business-standard.com” dated August 10, 2022 captioned “Tata Comm’s 
under-reporting of revenue led to loss of Rs 645-crore fee”, we would like to state the following: 
 
“We have taken note of the recent news reports alluding to under-reporting of gross revenue.  As 
issues relating to exclusion and inclusion of various components of gross revenue, in respect of 
Tata Communications licenses, are sub-judice, we cannot make any comment on the same.” 
 
This information is for your records.   
 
 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Tata Communications Limited 

 

 

Zubin Adil Patel 

Company Secretary and  

Compliance Officer 
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